
From: Julia Klein  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 10:23 AM 
To: 'Michael Nash'  
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: RE: Comments on General Plan Update - Sub-Committee Meeting 2 
 
Hi Mike, 
 
Thanks for your email and the quick phone call.  I understand you would like your personal email and 
phone number removed from the letter before it is forwarded to the Subcommittee and included in the 
General Plan project file.  To keep it simple, I’ve removed the last sentence of your letter with your 
personal information, and added your name to bottom so that the letter is attributed to an author. 
 
Let me know whether or not you have any other changes.   
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
P Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 
From: Michael Nash  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 9:59 AM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Comments on General Plan Update - Sub-Committee Meeting 2 
 
Julia: 
I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening.  Please find comments on traffic and congestion. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Michael Nash 
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